



Congratulations on completing another exciting year at Tackan Elementary! The summer is here and it's time to relax and spend some time doing the things that you love. Summertime reading is an activity that is enjoyable and great practice for 4th grade. We wanted to kick off your summer reading with a fun, light-hearted book entitled Tales of a Fourth Grade

<u>Nothing</u> written by Judy Blume. This is the story of Peter Hatcher and his wild, mischievous younger brother, Fudge.

After you have finished reading the story, be sure to complete the activities with many interesting thoughts and details; these activities can be found in a separate attachment. Bring the activities with you on the first day of school. All fourth graders will be sharing the summer projects with their classmates after summer vacation.

Enjoy reading <u>Tales of a Fourth Grade Nothing</u> and of course, many other great books this summer. We look forward to hearing about them and some of the many memories you make during the summer months. We can't wait to see you in September!

Sincerely,

The 4th GradeTeachers

(25)